
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

Pursuant to the summer meeting schedule 
of the Village of Mount Prospect 

Board of Trustees 
Notice is hereby given that the 

TUESDAY, August 23, 2016 

Committee of the Whole meeting 
has been cancelled 

NOTE: ANY INDIVIDUAL WHO WOULD LIKE TO ATTEND THIS MEETING BUT BECAUSE OF A 
DISABILITY NEEDS SOME ACCOMMODATION TO PARTICIPATE, SHOULD CONTACT THE 
VILLAGE MANAGER'S OFFICE AT 50 SOUTH EMERSON, MOUNT PROSPECT, ILLINOIS 60056, 
847/392-6000, EXTENSION 5327 




